
 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION 
 
This notification is to advise all parents, building occupants, collective bargaining 
organizations, and parent-teacher organizations, that the asbestos management 
plans required under the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) is 
available for review upon request.  A copy of the plans for all buildings, under the 
jurisdiction of this local education agency, is available in the Administrative 
Offices at each building which is located at the following address(s): 
 
Laingsburg Community Schools     
Superintendent’s Office 
205 S. Woodhull St. 
Laingsburg, MI 48848 
 
Laingsburg Early Childhood Education Center (ECEC) 
320 E. Grand River  
Laingsburg, MI  48848 
 
Laingsburg Elementary School 
117 Prospect St. 
Laingsburg, MI 48848 
 
Laingsburg Middle School 
112 High St. 
Laingsburg, MI  48848 
 
Laingsburg High School 
8008 Woodbury Rd. 
Laingsburg, MI  48848 
 
The plans can be viewed by any person during normal business hours.  
Interested parties wishing to inquire about the hours and times that the plans are 
available should call the individual school. 
 

 


